
Dear Parents, 
Happy Thanksgiving!  Thank you to all of our families for joining us 
yesterday for our Thanksgiving luncheon!  A big thank you to all of our 
volunteers who helped make the delicious 
food, helped with decorating, and helped 
with set-up and clean-up.  The kids had 
been looking forward to this feast for 
weeks, and it was a wonderful day with 
family and friends. 

We will practice the following spelling words for the weeks of  
Nov. 25-Dec. 6.  I can’t believe we are already talking about December! 

 
It looks like we will be needing hats and mittens, and possibly boots and 
snow pants from here on out.  Please make sure these items are 
labeled, if possible.  It can get very 
difficult for the kids to recognize all of 
these items each day.  It may also be a 
good idea to leave an extra set of clothing 
here at school in case of a wet playground.  
Thank you! 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 

Kindergarten News 
November 22, 2024

dot  spot  lot  got   
hot   rot  pot  not   



Thank you,  
Mom and Dad…. 

Arabella- for everything you do for me 
Aria May- for taking care of me 
Clara- for taking me to Hobby Lobby 
Connor- for my food 
John- for taking me to Anderson and Girls 
Kate- for my food 
Kendall- for coming to the Thanksgiving lunch 
Leona- for coming to Mass with me 
Yohan- for feeding me turkey 
 
Happy 
Thanksgiving! 
Ms. DeWitt  
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com

St. Charles Borromeo School  
is a Catholic Community of  

Faith, Academics and Service for All.

Happy Birthday Clara! 
Clara will celebrate her 
6th birthday on  
Monday, November 25! 
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